

NOTICE

FROM: Victoria Márquez-Mees, Director of the MICI

REFERENCE: Request MICI-BID- CO-2016-0103 referring to the "Salitre-Cortijo Water

Treatment Plant Expansion" Project (financed by the World Bank)

DATE: May 31, 2016

RE: Notice of Non-Registration of Request

Dear Requester,

This is to inform you that the "Salitre-Cortijo Water Treatment Plant Expansion" project is being financed by the World Bank (http://www.worldbank.org/projects/P111479/rio-bogota-environmental-recuperation-flood-control-project?lang=en), not by the Inter-American Development Bank (IDB).

As such, the MICI is not the body that is authorized to process your request, and therefore it cannot be registered. This decision terminates its processing by the MICI.

Our counterpart body at the World Bank is the Inspection Panel (www.inspectionpanel.org).

Sincerely,

Victoria Márquez-Mees Director Independent Consultation and Investigation Mechanism